
 

 

Subject Line 

News: Your C4Yourself account is changing starting September 2021 

 

In September 2021, C4Yourself becomes BenefitsCal. See the new features and how to get ready 

 
 



 

 

Read this email in another language 

 
 

Hello, 
Last month, we announced the new BenefitsCal.com. This will be a new way to apply for, 

view, and renew benefits for health coverage, food, and cash assistance.  

BenefitsCal.com will also replace the C4Yourself Mobile App. But don’t worry. The 

BenefitsCal site will work great on your smart phone. 

BenefitsCal will make it easier than ever to: 

• Apply online 

• Upload documents 

• Report changes 

• Renew your benefits 

• Contact your caseworker 

Update on our progress 

We’ve been busy testing the new features with Californians just like you. We want to make 
sure the move is as smooth as possible.  

 

 

Let’s keep in touch 

We regularly post updates about our progress. To learn more visit BenefitsCal.com 

Thanks, 

The CalSAWS Project - BenefitsCal Team 

In partnership with the CalSAWS Consortium, DHCS, CDSS, CWDA, OSI, Counties and other 
community agencies.  
 

 

http://www.benefitscal.com/


 

 

 

Feature Spotlight 

Learn how to easily report changes to 

your account. 

 

 

 
 

 

What customers are saying 

“It’s nice that you can do everything on your phone… You 

don’t have to fill out paperwork or go to the county office.” 

- Customer from Alameda County 

 

Questions? 

FIND YOUR LOCAL COUNTY OFFICE 

https://www.c4yourself.com/c4yourself/ivrContact.jsp 
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